

DCAT Meeting May 2016

- [DSpace Community Advisory Team \(DCAT\) Meeting May 2016](#)
- [Date & Time](#)
- [Dial-in](#)
- [Agenda](#)
- [Preparing for the call](#)
- [Meeting notes](#)
- [Call Attendees](#)

DSpace Community Advisory Team (DCAT) Meeting May 2016

Date & Time

- May 10th **15:00** UTC/GMT - **11:00** EDT

Dial-in

We will use the international conference call dial-in. Please follow directions below.

- U.S.A/Canada toll free: 866-740-1260, participant code: 2257295
- International toll free: <http://www.readytalk.com/intl>
 - Use the above link and input 2257295 and the country you are calling from to get your country's toll-free dial in #
 - Once on the call, enter participant code 2257295

Agenda

Discussion topic: The sense/nonsense of adding new metadata schemas as part of new features in DSpace

Background: This very recently came up with the live-import from ScienceDirect contribution, where a few new metadata fields came along in a new schema, with the rest of the contribution.

Are additional schemas a good thing if:

- they lead to more clarity for the user base
- they help to avoid users forcing values into fields that are not intended to contain that information
- they steer clear from duplicating a field from another schema that has the same, or a very similar purpose?

Open Repositories 2016: Looking for agenda topics for the DSpace Developers / DCAT Meeting

DSpace Developers / DCAT meeting on the workshop day: **Monday, June 13, 9am-12:30pm**

The basic logistics for this meeting are posted on the wiki at: <https://wiki.duraspace.org/display/DSPACE/DevMtg+2016-06-13+--+OR16+Meeting>

The agenda has not yet been finalized, and we would like your help in suggesting topics for discussion.

What would *you* like to hear more about regarding DSpace? Are there any burning questions you'd like us to address or discuss?

Any other ideas you have for ensuring the success of this face-to-face meeting (or logistics for how you think the meeting should be organized / structured)?

Please add your topic ideas (or support for existing topic ideas) to the wiki page under the "Suggested Topics" section:

<https://wiki.duraspace.org/display/DSPACE/DevMtg+2016-06-13+--+OR16+Meeting#DevMtg2016-06-13-OR16Meeting-SuggestedTopics>

Preparing for the call

Bring your questions/comments you would like to discuss to the call, or add them to the comments of this meeting page.

If you can join the call, or are willing to comment on the topics submitted via the meeting page, please add your name, institution, and repository URL to the Call Attendees section below.

Meeting notes

Call Attendees

- [Ignace Deroost](#) - @mire
- [Maureen Walsh](#) - Ohio State University
- [Mariya Maistrovskaya](#) - University of Toronto
- @Kimberly Chapman - University of Arizona
- [Iryna Kuchma](#) - EIFL
- [Susan Borda](#) - Montana State University (power in and out here...)
- [Daniel Draper](#) - Colorado State University
- [Pauline Ward](#) - University of Edinburgh
- [Jim Ottaviani](#) - University of Michigan
- [Terrence W Brady](#) - Georgetown University
- [Monica Rivero](#) - Rice University